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NEWS & INSIGHTS

LIGHTFOOT HOSTS 4TH ANNUAL WHITE COLLAR INSTITUTE IN HOUSTON AND ONLINE ON
NOVEMBER 18

Cocktail reception open to both Institute attendees and all friends of Lightfoot in Houston
to follow that evening

We're pleased to announce the return of the Lightfoot White Collar Institute. This year, it is taking place in
Houston at The Houstonian Hotel, Club & Spa (111 N Post Oak Lane) on November 18. There is an online option
for those who can’t make it in person, or who are not from the Houston area.

As always, the free White Collar Institute will bring together a national faculty of lawyers, judges and academics
who will share insights into the latest developments in white-collar criminal and civil enforcement. Participants can
earn up to 8 CLE credits.

To register, please visit this link.
But, wait, there’s more!

There will be a cocktail reception immediately after the White Collar Institute that is open to both participants and
any friends of the firm in Houston. It will be an opportunity to meet with Lightfoot partners and associates to hear
about what we are doing in Houston and beyond.

There is a separate registration for this complimentary networking event.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone! It promises to be a very informative day and fun evening.
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